September 14, 1980 6“AJ -

Henry Blackburn, M.D. ,Lf-ﬂé””fq
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene . };;
School of Public Health g Wﬂp
University of Minnesota jﬁ4ﬁ”’
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455 pﬁ“d:huxfdj&*‘
Dear Dr. Blackburn, ' G"ﬁé

I am pleased to have received your offer of a faculty
position in the Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene and
accept the offer with enthusiasm. Both the work of the
department and the Minnesota Community Prevention Program
match my research and career interests and I look forward
to their inherent challenges.

I should be able to complete the necessary transition
work at Stanford by late October and plan to move to Minne-
apclis on November 1. Since I will be attending the Ameri-
can Public Health Association conference in Detroit, I plan
to loox for housing in Minneapolis on October 15 and 16,
ané would like to meet with you at that time if your schedule
vermits. :

Acain, I look forward to working with you and joining
the cCevartment and community research group.
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Sincerely, RN
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eryl L. Perry, Ph.D.
Stanford Heart Disease Prevention

Program
Cypress Hall .
Stanford University, California



